
Lois P. Rockwell Elementary School
Cheryl Clark, Principal ~ Rodney Isabell, Assistant Principal       October 3,2022
cheryl_clark@mcpsmd.org / rodney_a_isabell@mcpsmd.org (240 )740-5180

Rockwel� Register
We held Back to School (BTS) night on September 15, 2022.  We are interested

in your feedback!  We know that our parent attendance was down from

pre-pandemic years.  We calculated average parent attendance by grade level:

PEP- 42%, Kindergarten- 55%, Grade 1- 63%, Grade 2- 61%, Grade 3- 46%,

Grade 4- 38%, Grade 5- 54%.  We’d like your input about the timing and

format of BTS Night as well as your opinion of how well you were informed

about your child’s program.  Informing parents was our goal!  Also, we want to consider feedback

to make possible upgrades for next year.  Please complete our feedback survey by clicking here.

Fall Costume & Fun Day at Rockwell ES
On Monday, October 31, 2022, we will have “costume day” at Rockwell. We invite your

child to plan to bring a costume for a Fall celebration with his/her class. It is completely
optional to bring and wear a costume on this day! Students will change into costumes at
1:50 PM.  We will have a parade of costumes at 2:00, weather permitting, in front of the
school.  Parents with younger siblings are welcome to come for the parade.  Following

the parade, students will return to classes for games, crafts, and fun activities.  We will not be
serving food or drinks.  Teachers will work with parents to create “goody bags.”  These bags

will go  home with students at the end of the day to enjoy at home..   Below are some do’s and
don’ts with regard to costumes to help you plan with your child.

Yes, this will work! No, this is not allowed!

Dress up as a favorite book, television, movie
character or historical figure

Dressing in scary or bloody costumes or
masks

Dress up as a favorite profession or career
(i.e. teacher, nurse, firefighter, police officer,
professional athlete, pilot, hair stylist )

Wearing costume masks of any kind

Dress up as your favorite animal Bringing or planning to carry any costume
props (swords, bats, weapons, etc.)

Dress up as any appropriate seasonal or
holiday character

Dressing in any blow-up costume or one that
prevents a student from properly sitting in
their seat for class

If you disapprove of this activity and would like to exclude your child from this school-wide

activity, please email your child’s teacher and we will schedule an alternative activity
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